
UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001 

May 25, 2016 

The Honorable James M. lnhofe 
Chairman, Committee on Environment and 

Public Works 
United States Senate 
Washington, DC 20510 

Dear Mr. Chairman: 

This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter dated May 13, 2016, forwarding follow-up questions 
from the Committee hearing on Wednesday, April 6, 2016. 

Please be assured that we are working on a response, and a reply will be forwarded to you as 
soon as possible. 

Sincerely, 

cc: Senator Barbara Boxer 


